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Date:  05/7/2024 

To:   Salt Lake City School District Board of Education 
  Superintendent Grant 

From:   Alan Kearsley, Business Administrator 
   Leeson Taylor, Executive Director of School Leadership and Support 

Subject:   Weapons Detection System Staffing Contract 2024-25  

 

Summary: 

The current contract to staff the weapons detection machines at four of our high schools 
expires the end of this fiscal year. We will lead the Board through a discussion to determine 
if the district enter a contract for these services in the 2024-25 school year. The contract 
would be funded from one-time allocations from fund balance. We will also touch on 
points from H.B. 84 passed in the 2024 legislative session that may impact the discussion.  

Requested Board action:  

We are seeking direction from the Board to enter a contract during the 2024-25 school year 
to staff the weapon detection machines. 


